
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,                      

We are very excited for next year!  Here is a list of items that would be needed for 
the school year: 

 
● 3 black and white marble notebooks  
● 3 vinyl folders with bottom pockets  
● 3 boxes of sharpened pencils 
● 2 erasers    
● Crayons/Colored Pencils  
● 6 Glue sticks 
● 2 rolls of paper towels   
● 2 box of gallon Ziploc bags  
● 2 packs of baby wipes 
● 2 Boxes of Tissues  
● 1 Headphone 
● 4 pack of post-its 

 
**Please label notebooks, folders and headphone with your child’s name and 
class** 

Educationally Yours,  

The 1st Grade Teachers 


